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August 20, 2022

RE: August 23, 2022, Item 6, 5150 El Camino

Dear Mayor Enander and City Council,

The Los Altos Affordable Housing Alliance is delighted to see 5150 El Camino going forward again. We

particularly like that the main buildings will now be rentals, as we believe the City needs more rental

housing.

We commend staff for prudently protecting the city's affordable housing inventory in the unlikely case

that the townhouses are built but the apartment construction is delayed.

As these buildings have already been approved once, and as the technical details of the inclusionary

zoning and the separation of the townhouse portion of the project from the apartment portion have

now been dealt with, we see no reason for this project to be further delayed, and we urge its speedy

approval.

Respectfully,

The Los Altos Affordable Housing Alliance

Los Altos Affordable Housing Alliance
Committed to educating and inspiring the Los Altos community to build housing that is affordable for

those who live and work in Los Altos
https://losaltosaffordablehousing.org/


